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PSEG LONG ISLAND 

COMMERCIAL EFFICIENCY PROGRAM 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
Document #:  CEP 2022-08 
Announcement Date: 9/6/2022  

 

RE: 2022 Commercial Efficiency Program Updates – EOY Bonus Incentive 
 

 

Energy Efficiency Program Participants: 

 

 

PSEG Long Island is happy to announce the following updates to the 2022 Commercial Efficiency Program (CEP) 

effective 9/6/2022. 

 

• PSEG Long Island will be introducing an End of Year Bonus (Bonus Incentive) for projects that are completed and 

closing documents are submitted between Tuesday, September 6, 2022, and Friday, December 9, 2022 

• In order to be eligible for the Bonus Incentive, completed closing documents must be submitted via the Lead Partner 

Portal or emailed to CEPLI@pseg.com 

o No additional documents are needed for the Bonus Incentive 

• The Bonus Incentive will be 20% adder to the final rebate amount 

• The Bonus Incentive will be sent in the form of a check to the account holder’s mailing address 

• The following programs are NOT included in the Bonus Incentive program: 

o Non-Road Electric Vehicles 

o Technical Assistance Program 

o Phase II Payments of Custom Projects 

• The Bonus Incentive amount does NOT get included in the total for the purposes of calculating any contractor incentive 

 

Unless indicated above, there are no additional changes to applications.  

 

The PSEG Long Island Energy Efficiency team will provide additional support for questions at the virtual Open House 

Events every Friday from 9AM to 10AM  

Join on your computer or mobile app  
Click here to join the meeting  
 

Questions or concerns with program updates should be directed to the Commercial Efficiency Program Mailbox 

CEPLI@pseg.com, your Energy Consultant, or to the PSEG Long Island Infoline (800-692-2626).  

 

PSEG Long Island | Commercial Efficiency Program 

395 North Service Rd, STE 409 | Melville, NY 11747 

CEPLI@PSEG.com | www.PSEGLINY.com 

 

mailto:CEPLI@pseg.com
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YmM2MmE1ODYtNzcxZC00NjljLWE5YzItMzg0OTlhZTgwZjE0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22543eaf7b-7e0d-4076-a34d-1fc8cc20e5bb%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22eee96550-b830-4b9a-a9e6-dc6920dea48b%22%7d
mailto:CEPLI@pseg.com
mailto:CEPLI@PSEG.com
http://www.psegliny.com/

